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This does not protect anybody, this is a bill packaged as a means of more 

comprehensively protecting the citizens of Oregon, but there's absolutely no good 

faith arguments that can or are given using actual factual statistics. 

 

This is not to protect, this is to serve special interest groups. The language used is 

conveniently vague and facilities targeting law abiding citizens, who have already 

gone through a background check and have proven to be responsible gun owners. 

 

Let us vote on this. This is something we should get to vote on. 


